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M-STEP

The 3rd Grade M-STEP test will begin Tuesday, April 30th.  Please make sure your child gets a good night of sleep and eats a healthy breakfast on testing days.  If you would like your child to practice at home, there is a link at the top of the home page on the classroom website for sample items (you will need to use the Google Chrome Web Browser). Also, your child can practice Language Arts and Math activities on iXL and the classroom website. 
iXL
To login to iXL, please do the following:

https://www.ixl.com/signin/lakeshoreps
Username
33 + First Initial + Last Name

Example: John Doe = 33jdoe (no spaces)

Password

Your child’s Google Password
Upcoming Dates
Apr. 9 

Half Day

April 30th
M-Step Testing Begins

Typing Practice Programs
The M-STEP is an online test that requires your child to type many answers.  To help your child practice their keyboard typing skills, please have them use a typing practice program from the classroom website:  

http://dcastonguay.weebly.com/typing-practice.html
Behavior/Dojo Sheets

Dojo sheets are in your child’s Friday Folder.  Please make sure to check your child’s behavior for the week, sign the sheet, and have your child return it to school on Monday morning.   Thank you for your support.
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